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| look forward to the outcome to the Committee’s consideration of all the
evidence it has received, including the written responses to its consultation,

and the next steps in the legislative process.

Kind Regards,

Bethan Jenkins AM South Wales West

Aelod Cynulliad Plaid Cymru - Gorllewin De Cymru
Plaid Cymru Assembly Member - South Wales West
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